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REPORT FOR ACTION 

Appointment of a Public Member to the Toronto 
Licensing Tribunal 

Date:  June 5, 2018 
To:  Tribunals Nominating Panel 
From:  City Clerk 
Wards:  All 

SUMMARY 

The Tribunals Nominating Panel must recommend one candidate to City Council for 
appointment to the Toronto Licensing Tribunal following the withdrawal of one candidate 
who is currently being recommended for appointment.  

RECOMMENDATIONS 

The City Clerk recommends that: 

1. The Tribunals Nominating Panel recommend one candidate for appointment to the
Toronto Licensing Tribunal, for a term of office ending on November 30, 2018, and until
successors are appointed and submit a revised list of two public members for
consideration by City Council at their meeting held June 26 - 28, 2018.

FINANCIAL IMPACT 

There are no financial implications arising from this report. 

DECISION HISTORY 

At its meeting on June 4, 2018 the Tribunals Nominating Panel recommended two 
candidates for appointment to the Toronto Licensing Tribunal: 
http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaItemHistory.do?item=2018.NQ20.1.  

NQ21.1

http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaItemHistory.do?item=2018.NQ20.1


Appointment of a Public Member to the Toronto Licensing Tribunal  Page 2 of 2 

At its meeting on April 23, 2018, the Tribunals Nominating Panel identified seven 
candidates to be interviewed for the Toronto Licensing Tribunal: 
http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaItemHistory.do?item=2018.NQ19.1.  
 

COMMENTS 
 

A candidate has chosen to withdraw from the appointment process 
On June 5, 2018, the City Clerk's Office received an email from Nicola Mulima 
withdrawing her name from consideration for appointment to the Toronto Licensing 
Tribunal.  
 
The Tribunals Nominating Panel must recommend another candidate 
The Tribunals Nominating Panel will reconvene on June 11, 2018 to recommend 
another candidate to be considered at City Council's meeting June 26 – 28, 2018.  
 

The public members will serve for terms coinciding with the term of City 
Council and until successors are appointed 
The public member will be appointed for the remainder of this term, ending November 
30, 2018 and until successors are appointed. This is consistent with the five other 
members currently appointed to the Tribunal.  
 
Public release of the name of the recommended candidate 
The name of the recommended candidate will be publicly reported once the Tribunals 
Nominating Panel forwards its recommendation to City Council. 
 

CONTACT 
 
Aretha Phillip, Manager, Public Appointment Secretariat, City Clerk's Office, 
aretha.phillip@toronto.ca, 416-392-8152 
 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
 
Ulli Watkiss 
City Clerk 
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